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ANNOUNCEMENT

FIRE INCIDENT AT WESTPORTS CONTAINER YARD

On 4™ April 2022 at about 1645 hrs Port Police Control Centre (PPCC) received a call
regarding a fire in the container yard. Upon receiving this information both our Port Police
and Safety Team immediately arrived at the scene at 1650 hrs followed by Westports
Firefighting Team at 1700 hrs. Our team immediately started to put out the fire.

PPCC at the same time called the Fire and Rescue Department (FRD) from Port Klang for
their assistance. FRD deployed 2 fire engines and arrived at 1800 hrs to combat the fire
immediately.

The fire spread to the nearby containers in the yard and fearing it could not be contained,
the FRD requested backup from several other stations. The FRD utilized all the available
resources to bring the fire under control.

The fire was finally brought under control at about 0300 hrs. The FRD will be conducting a
thorough investigation as to the cause and source of the fire. The Royal Malaysian Police
has also been notified and they have sent a team to investigate the cause of this fire.

At this point of time, we are unable to ascertain the extent of the damaged containers. All
the affected box operators will be notified in due course. There were no damages to port
equipment and infrastructure. We are also pleased to inform that there were no injuries or
disruption to our operations.

We would like to extend our gratitude and appreciation to everyone involved in helping us to
put out the fire particularly FRD from various stations.
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For any enquiries on this matter, please contact Westports Public Relations Department via email: pr@westports.com.my



